GIVE THE “GIFT OF LIGHT"” 2024
As the season of giving approaches, we at the Soledad Community Health
Care District Foundation are filled with gratitude for the generosity you have shown in

supporting our mission. Your contributions have a profound impact, helping us provide
compassionate care and a home-like environment for the residents of Eden Valley Care
Center, as well as vital services to the patients of Soledad Medical Clinic and the Women’s

Health Center.

This year, we invite you to join us once again in our “Gift of Light” Fundraising Campaign.
Our goal is to raise funds to update the beds and mattresses at Eden Valley Care Center—an
essential effort to ensure our residents' comfort, dignity, and well-being.

Every resident who rests in these beds is someone’s mother, father, grandparent, or friend,
and it is our mission to provide them with a space that truly feels like home. New specialty
beds make an incredible difference, offering enhanced safety, comfort, and support. They
also allow us to keep our facility fresh, clean, and welcoming—a place our residents can take
pride in, and where their families feel at ease knowing their loved ones are cared for with
the utmost respect and dignity.

During our Mother’s Day Amish Quilt Fundraiser, your remarkable support helped us raise
$6,010 toward our ambitious goal of $45,000. We are deeply thankful for your generosity
and now turn to you again as we strive to reach this target. With your help, we can continue
making a meaningful difference in the lives of our residents while keeping fees affordable
for families—a priority for our foundation and our community.

1 Your donation to the “Gift of Light” Campaign is more than a gift; it is a beacon of hope and
compassion for those who call Eden Valley home. The campaign runs through December 31,
2024, and enclosed is an envelope to make participating simple. Please check the box
marked “For Eden” and note “Gift of Light”. If your donation is made in honor or memory
of a loved one, we will honor them with a memorial ornament displayed on our holiday tree
at Eden Valley Care Center throughout the season. Checks can be made payable to: Soledad
Community Health Care District Foundation.

This holiday season, your support will bring more than new beds to Eden Valley—it will
bring smiles, comfort, and peace of mind to those who rely on our care. Your generosity
lights up the lives of our residents, their families, and our dedicated staff who work
tirelessly to ensure everyone feels at home.

On behalf of the Foundation Board, our staff, and the residents we serve, we thank you
from the bottom of our hearts. Your kindness and commitment inspire us, and we are
honored to have you as part of our healthcare family.

With heartfelt gratitude and warm wishes,

7] "rtin o /j e 18-

Rosemary Guidotti, Vice President
Soledad Health Care District Foundation Board of Directors

Jo Ann Moline, President
Rosemary Guidotti, Vice President
Elizabeth Ortiz, Secretary

Pauline Tomasini, Treasurer
Martha Zarate, Trustee
Maria Barajas, Trustee
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